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It is now halfway through the year and each week has shown progress as they 

have become easier. Week seventeen has this same idea. It was one of the easier and more 

accomplishing weeks. However, with the original work due date coming up and research 

showcase coming up there is still a lot to do.  

The first thing is preparing the portfolios for showcase. Instead of waiting until the 

last second to put together the physical portfolio, I added the weekly reports and 

assessments as they were completed. This helped save a lot of time during the process of 

creating it. The digital portfolio was the same way with adding assignments as they were 

completed. This allowed for the focus to be on the original work instead of the portfolios.  

The original work is finally beginning to come together. The research information 

of the skills and approaches are all there; now it is just adding them to the website. The 

only problem with this was how to organize it in a way that is easy to follow, yet still 

includes all the necessary information. The only way to fix this was to put all the 

information for one of the pages onto it and test the different designs. This allowed to pick 

the most simplified and organized design page for the information. Then the next step was 

just repeating this on all the other pages. 

With week seventeen finished, the next week is a stressful one, with research 

showcase and original work all due in the same week. The best thing to do to prepare is to 

do as much work as possible in advanced and to stay on top of what needs to be done and 

what has already been done. 


